
Keep your eyes peeled as you travel 
about Hamilton and Wenham this 

summer! Beginning July 8, look out 
for our Universe of Stories mascot,  

 
 

HAM 
The Space Chimp 

 
in town offices and local businesses!  

Once you spot him, come in and write 
where he was and your name and age.  
At the end of each week, we’ll have a 

raffle to choose one winner for a  
special prize!   

 
Game ends August 16, 2019 

 
One entry per visit to the library please.  
Must be 12 years or under to participate. 

Hone in on HAM 


